
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents,                 Date : 11/10/2025 

 Our Annual Day Celebration – “ADRISHYAM” will be held on Thursday, 16th 

October 2025. We seek your wholehearted support and cooperation to make this occasion a 

grand success. 
 

Important Guidelines for Parents:-  
 

As per the recent changes in the Shivira, the Mid-Term Break will be observed from 13th 

October 2025 to 25th October 2025. The school will reopen on Monday, 27th October 

2025 with winter timing. kindly note the following schedule: 
 

 

Sunday, 12th October 2025 :- 
 

 Only participants will attend school for practice from 7:30 a.m. to 12:00 noon.  

(Holiday for non-participants) 
 

Monday, 13th & Tuesday, 14th October 2025:- 
 

 Only participants will attend school from 7:30 a.m. to 12:00 noon for stage rehearsal 

(13th Oct) and mini dress rehearsal (14th Oct). (Holiday for non-participants) 
 

Wednesday, 15th October 2025 – Full Dress Rehearsal:- 
 

 All participants will report at 4:00 p.m. and disperse by 8:30 p.m. 

 Non-participant students may attend the rehearsal with parental consent, in school 

uniform, from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

 Parents are requested to collect children from the designated dispersal venues after the 

programme (approx. 8:30 p.m.). Volunteers will assist you. 

 Parents of students from Nursery to Class IV may collect their wards immediately 

after their performance from the dispersal venue; others will disperse at 8:30 p.m. 
 

Instructions for the Annual Day (Thursday, 16th October 2025):- 
 

 All participants must report at 4:00 p.m. and remain till the end of the programme 

(approx. 8:45 p.m.). 

 Light refreshments will be provided to participants only. 

 Participants must not bring mobile phones, cameras, or valuables. 

 Only participants will be permitted to attend the function. 

 Parents are cordially invited. Kindly carry your Invitation Card for entry. 

 Parents must collect their children from the dispersal venues after the programme 

(approx. 8:30 p.m.). Volunteers will assist you. 

 Parents of students of Nursery to Class IV may take their wards after their 

performance; from the dispersal venue others will disperse at 8:30 p.m. 

Your cooperation is highly solicited.                                                                      PRINCIPAL 

NOTE: You may kindly make necessary arrangements for your ward’s transportation during the 

practice days mentioned above. If possible, you may request the regular taxi drivers to drop and pick 

up the children from the school as per the given schedule. 

Your cooperation in ensuring the smooth conduct of the Annual Day practice is highly appreciated. 
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